
              Bureau of Detectives – Area South 

        Business Alert 
                      

                            Alert #P16-2-125BA 

                                                              December 29, 2016 

 Wanted for Armed Robbery 

  22
nd

 District (Morgan Park) 
 
About This Crime: 

• This alert gives notice to businesses in the Morgan Park (22nd) and Gresham (6
th
) Districts of 

recent Armed Robbery incidents that occurred.  In these incidents, a lone male offender entered 
Dollar Store type businesses, and approached cashiers with candy to purchase.  When the 
cashier opened the register, the offender displayed a handgun and demanded money.  All 
robberies occur between the hours of 5:00pm – 9:00pm.  Four stores were targeted by this 
offender between November 27

th
 and December 28

th
. 

 
About The Offender: 

• The offender was described to police as:  
Male, African American, between 30-40 years old, approximately 5'07-6'00 tall, weighing 175lbs, 
Light complexion, with a goatee style facial hair. 

 

     
 

Safety Tips: 

• Ensure your business has a surveillance system located on the inside and outside. 

• Keep an hold-up alarm system within reach of the cash register 

• Train employees in how to deal with robbery situations safely 

• If possible, close your business while waiting for responding officers in order to preserve any 
evidence left by the offender 

• Never pursue a fleeing assailant, provide the information to police. 

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of any suspicious people including any 
vehicle description and license plate information. 

 

If you have any information about these incidents please call:  
Area South Property Crimes Unit at 312-747-8273 
Ref:  HZ531345, HZ557483, HZ560265, HZ568235 


